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SUBJECT 

 
Vision Zero Draft Implementation Plan Ad 
Hoc Update 

ISSUE 

 
The BPAB Ad Hoc Committee and staff will 
provide an update of the Sonoma County 
Vision Zero Action Plan draft VZ 
Implementation Plan. 
 

STAFF PRESENTER 
 

Nancy Adams, Transportation Planner  
Ad Hoc Committee   

RECOMMENDATION 
 

No action is required. Board may provide 
input on the draft Vision Zero 
Implementation Plan. 

  

 
BACKGROUND 
 
On July 21, 2022 the Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board (BPAB), by motion, 
established an Ad Hoc Committee consisting of Board Member Schwarz, Board Member 
Geraldi, Board Member Narath and Vice Chair Ridlington to work on details to implement 
the Sonoma County Vision Zero Action Plan (SCVZAP) and to provide an update to the 
Board at their November 17th meeting.  
 
On August 18, 2022 and October 20, 2022, the BPAB Ad Hoc Committee met to discuss a 
draft VZ Implementation Plan for the SCVZAP. 
 
ANALYSIS 
 
The draft VZ Implementation Plan (see Attachment 1) focuses on the specific VZ actions 
identified in the SCVZAP which include the following: 
 

1. Create Safer Speeds   
2. Eliminate Impaired Driving   
3. Create a Culture of Safety   
4. Build Safe Streets for All 
5. Make Vehicles Safer and Reduce Private Vehicle Use   
6. Improve Data for Effective Decision Making  

 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
No action is required. Board may provide input on the draft VZ Implementation Plan. 
 
 
Attachment 1: Draft VZ Implementation Plan  
 
 


